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I am the grandparent of two students at the Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter 

School. I have had the opportunity to witness the benefits for my own grandchildren 

and their school friends. It is a good school that works hard to meet the needs of its 

students. The school must move from its current location and the feasible new 

location is just outside of the boundary of the Gresham-Barlow sponsoring district. 

While I see from reading the testimony in favor that there may be issues that need 

resolution, this bill paints with far too broad a brush and will harm real children and 

their families. I am opposed to SB767. 


